
  
                    

                    
Co-Sponsored by:  Skagit County Parks & Recreation and Burlington-Edison H.S. Football 

DATES:  Tuesday, July 20th AND Wednesday, July 21st   

LOCATION:  Burlington-Edison High School Fields  

AGE GROUPS & TIMES:   
 2nd-8th Grades (Based on Grade for 2021-2022 School Year) 
 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM each day 

COST & Information:  
 $60.00 per participant  
 Each participant will receive a commemorative 

Tigers Football Camp T-SHIRT. 
 Camp to feature individual & position instruction 

by the Tiger Coaching Staff and players.  

 
 

CAMP DIRECTOR:  

BEHS Football Head Coach Andrew Olson 

The BEHS Coaching Staff along with assistance from returning Varsity & JV Players 
are ready to share their knowledge and experiences with this year’s camp 
participants. Come be part of this EXCITING football developmental program! 
 

2021 TIGER FOOTBALL CAMP – Registration Form 
In consideration of your accepting my entry, I hereby for myself, my child or children when applicable, my heirs executors and administrators waive and release any and all rights and claims for 

damages I or my child(ren) may have against Skagit County through Skagit County Parks & Recreation and its representatives, successors or assignees for any and all injuries suffered by myself or 

my child(ren) while going to, participating in, or returning from this activity. I have read this statement and my signature below verifies mine and my child’s acceptance of these conditions. 

1. Participants Name:  Birthdate:  /       / Grade: 
Circle 
One 2nd  3rd  4th  5th  6th  7th  8th 

2. Participants Name:  Birthdate:   /       /   Grade: 
Circle 
One 2nd  3rd  4th  5th  6th  7th  8th 

Parents Name: (please print)  Parents Signature:  

Address:  City, Zip:  

Phone(s):  E-Mail:  

*** Each Camper will receive a commemorative Camp T-Shirt *** 

Send Fees & Registrations to: 
Skagit County Parks & Recreation 

1730 Continental Place 
Mount Vernon, WA  98273 

360-416-1350 tonyt@co.skagit.wa.us  

 

Pay by mail with Check/Money Order or phone with Visa/MasterCard 
Please pay by Cash only at the S.C.P.R. office (M-F, 10A-4P) 

The School District is not sponsoring this event/activity, and the District assumes no responsibility for the conduct or safety of the event/activity. In consideration for the 
privilege to distribute these materials, the School District shall be held harmless from any cause of action, claim or petition filed in any court or administrative tribunal arising 

out of the distribution of these materials, including all costs, attorney's fees and judgments or awards.  
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